Good evening, Verdi Families,
This information is posted on the Verdi website at www.washoeschools.net/Verdi
We want to thank you for your support in keeping our classrooms as healthy as possible by keeping your child home if ill and notifying the office and teacher.  We are still being directed by the WCSD to exclude students and staff with certain symptoms. In doing so, we have kept the exclusions to a minimum. 
When notifying the school of an absence you are welcome to call the office at 775-345-8100, emailing Anahis Trejo at Anahis.Trejo@washoeschools.net or Joniece Frasca at JFrasca@washoeschools.net and your child’s teacher or using the new absence reporter in your parent portal. 
Below are the instructions:
Log in to your parent portal from your computer or app, from the main page click More, click Absence Requests, select the student who will be absent, select the absence type and indicate whether they will be out the entire day, need to arrive late or leave early, include the dates of absence and any comments in comment box and submit. 
Thank you again for your support and patience in this matter. 
Verdi E.S.
